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045/1S5/2024-25 CIRCULAR 12.09.2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Indian School Sur!

Please note that the school will remain closed on Sunday, September 15, 2024, on the

occasion of the Holy Prophet’s Birth Anniversary.

The classes will resume on Monday, September 16, 2024.
S~
Dr. S Srinivasan

Principal




